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As the percentage of Oregonians who are over 65 increases, the needs of aging 

citizens and the families who support them change. The demographics are already 

shifting in that direction in rural communities like mine. I believe forming and 

compelling a Shared Future Oregon Task Force comprised of representatives from 

15 state agencies to develop a multi-sector plan for aging is a move toward 

developing policies that will support impacted individuals, families and communities. 


